
Cuban President Raúl Castro
Receives UNESCO Director
General Irina Bokova

Havana, September 19 (RHC)-- Cuban President Raúl Castro met Friday with Director General of the
United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization (UNESCO) Irina Bokova, who is on an
official visit to the Caribbean state.

During the meeting, which was also attended by Cuban Foreign Minister Bruno Rodriguez, President
Castro and the visiting top UNESCO official talked about the 3rd Meeting of Culture Ministers of the
Community of Latin American and Caribbean States (CELAC), which is currently holding sessions here in
the Cuban capital. 

The two dignitaries also spoke about Cuba's fulfillment of the United Nations post-2015 development
agenda.
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